
Can I post something on the website?
 Contributed by 
Saturday, 17 March 2007

Postings can be made on this website concerning any legitmate news, social event or other item that is related to Galion
Alumni.Â  This would include reunions,Â the planning involved andÂ attempts to contact class members. Worthwhile news
items of interest to others, Â concerning class members could be posted under class news and reunions.Â  All items will be
reviewed for content. Items being sent for posting should include at least one contact person.Â  Registered users can
submit items for posting using the website Submit News menu item in the User Menu. This menu is only visible when you
are a registered user and have logged in.Â  Items may also be sent to us using the Contact Us menu item in the Main
Menu.
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